
Hello Gromit Class! 

Welcome to Early Years at Nova! 

Welcome to term 1! We have had a wonderful start to our 

school year, and can’t wait for all the learning ahead of us.  

          

The children have loved exploring their new environments, and 

have already started making new friends, establishing new 

routines and learning new skills. 

 

 

 

Seesaw 

Phonics 

 

PE 

 

 

 



  

 

 

Phase 1 phonics examples… 

 

Thank you for all of your support during the transition period. We appreciate 

it feels quite long but we fully believe it is very beneficial for the children 

and will help them immensely when they start full time. 

Mrs Bacon and Miss Winter  


